
  
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Community, 

I hope that this latest communication continues to find you and your loved ones well.  

As per the NSW Premier’s announcement this morning, stay-at-home rules continue to be in place for regional 

NSW. This means that Adamstown Public School will continue to operate under current restrictions of Level 4 

at least until 12.01am on 28 August.  

I mentioned in Mindabooka this week, what an exceptional job juggling learning and working from home that 

everyone has been doing. Thank you to those families who are able to keep children home, minimising numbers 

on site. There is limited learning supervision at school and we remain open for those who need to attend. Please 

be kind to yourselves, focus on the basics, engage when you can, however you can and try not to complicate 

this process…remember we are here to assist with learning guidance, technology, resources or a friendly 

reassuring chat on the end of the phone. The team of dedicated staff at APS continue to go above and beyond 

putting our children first in all that we do. I am super proud of their efforts as well. 

A reminder we have the plastic tub out the front of the administration building, if you are out exercising and 

would like to deliver any paper copies of work for teacher feedback. If you would like to drop in a note of hello 

to the staff onsite please feel free to use this facility, we would love to hear from you. 

On Monday we will have Week 7's learning packs available for collection for those who need them. They will 

again be set up on tables in the OOSH carpark with the same collection structure as last week. Remember to 

wear a mask, socially distance, sign in with the QR code and limit being onsite to one adult per family. If these 

times do not work with your commitments please feel free to call the office to arrange an alternate collection or 

download a PDF version from the school website that you can print at home yourself. 

Collection Times for Monday 

10-11am Surnames A-F 

11-12pm Surnames G-L 

12-1pm Surnames M-R 

1-2pm Surnames S-Z 

Please say hello to the children and reiterate how very proud I am of their perseverance and resilience, remind 

them that tough times don't last and we will soon all be back together again. Thank you for your ongoing 

support, let’s stay strong and well, we’ve got this!   

Kind regards, 

Emma Stothard 

Principal 
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